
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child (UNCRC) applies to all children 

and they are Rights Holders. Adults such as parents/carers, teachers and local 

government are Duty Bearers who help children and young people to enjoy their rights. 

 

The steering group 



 
 The steering group is a group of young people and adults 
from across the school community who lead the schools’ 
rights respecting work. 

As this group has a leading role to play it is 

important that the group is representative of 



the whole school community. It is also 

important that the group meets regularly and 

with clear agendas and action points so that 

the group can: 

 

 

▪ To take the lead in developing and delivering the school’s 

rights respecting action plan. 

▪ To ensure that the whole school is aware of the Rights 

Respecting Schools Award. 



▪ To provide a link between children and young people, 

teachers, senior management team, governors and the 

whole school community. 

▪ To regularly feedback to the school community about 

progress, including to the SLT, governors, staff and 

parents. 

▪ To prepare for the assessment by collating evidence and 

being able to meet with the assessor(s). 



Could it be you?

 



After School Clubs 

 


